2023/204 School Notice No.14
Jordan Road Government Primary School

Dear Parents, 10.11.2023
Changing winter school uniform

We would like to inform you that students may wear either their summer uniform or their winter
uniform from 13% November 2023 (Monday) to 8" December 2023 (Friday). Students are required to wear
winter uniform starting on Tuesday, 12 December 2023.

We strongly urge all students to maintain good personal hygiene and tidiness. Keep your hair
clean and trimmed; wash your hands often and trim your fingernails regularly; wash your school uniform

and socks frequently. This will help prevent the spread of infectious diseases.

For enquiries, please contact the Discipline Mistress Ms. Tai at 2332 4249.

*Please sign the eNotice on or before 13/11/2023(Monday).

(CHOW Mei-chun)

Headmistress

2023/2024 School Notice No.14

Jordan Road Government Primary School

Reply Slip

Dear Headmistress, Date:
Changing winter school uniform

I have read the School Notice No.14 and I fully understand its content.

Class Name ( )  Parent’s Signature:

Parent’s Name:




